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EILEEN'S SISTER:

It is with sadness that we report the death of Eileen Phoel's sister, Barbara Di Bella.   See Arlene in 
Interlibrary Loan if you'd like to contribute towards the fund for a donation or basket.  The viewing/burial 
information follows:
Chappy's Funeral Home
200 East Main Street (Montauk Highway)
East Islip, NY
661-5644

Tuesday, Jan. 2 and Wednesday, Jan. 3 2:00 - 4:00 pm and 7:00 - 9:00 pm 

Mass at 9:45 am on Thursday, Jan 4, at St. Mary's Church in East Islip, NY

Here is Eileen's home adress in case you'd like to send a card:
16 Linden Street
Coram, NY  11727

WANTED LARGE INTEROFFICE ENVELOPES :

Rather than ordering brand new envelopes we first recycle used ones.  If your area is collecting them and 
have more than you need - please send them down to Director's Office.  NO SMALL ENVELOPES ARE 
NEEDED!!

REMINDER:

There is a farewell gathering for Connie Baker on January  3, 11:30 
- 12:30 in the large conference room.  Come to wish her well in her 
new job as Secretary at Alcohol Treatment facility in Brentwood .  
There will be refreshments!

2006 SERVICE AWARDS:

On February 8th, there will be a service awards ceremony.  All staff are welcome to the ceremony part; 
more details/reminder will follow.  Congratulations to our long time employees!

Richie Feinberg 35 Years

David Weiner 25 Years

Nathan Baum 25 Years

Flora Pollydore 20 years




